












 

 

 
 

05 November, 2006 
REFERENCE LETTER FOR 

Dr. KHALED A. ABBAS 
Professor at Urban & Regional Planning 

 
This statement is written upon the request of  Prof. Khaled A. Abbas who has worked - since January 
2002- as an Associate Professor then as a Professor at the Department of Urban and Regional Planning, 
College of Architecture and Planning, King Faisal University, Dammam, Saudi Arabia. Prof. Khaled 
took a special leave of absence as of September 2005 and eventually resigned from his post as of 
November 2005. The college regretted his resignation as he was a dedicated, hard working and loving 
personality.  
 
Prof. Abbas exerted exceptional efforts in the Department of Urban and Regional Planning as well as in 
the College of Architecture and Planning. Such efforts were exemplified in his teaching, research and 
community services. Dr. Khaled is excellent in his profession with high ethical values and cooperation 
with fellow colleagues. He is dedicated to his work. He carefully looks after his students and tried his 
best to develop their potentials and skills, leading them into achievements. Dr. Abbas was very keen to 
deliver to his students the state of the art knowledge. He was highly admired by his students and 
colleagues setting an excellent example for them to follow and pursue. Dr. Abbas possesses great 
administrative potentials and ability to deal with changes. Due to his innovative thinking that assisted in 
developing and enhancing academic and committee work at the department and college, Dr. Khaled is 
highly appreciated by me, his colleagues and students.  
 
Dr. Khaled has very strong competitive potentials. The department values his representing our college in 
world known events, international conferences and local seminars. I consider that Dr. Abbas publications 
during his time with the department are evident of his excellence, dedication and willingness to achieve 
the best for himself and his department.  
 
I have always found Dr. Abbas to be a professional of high calibre and excellence. He is a proficient and 
extremely enthusiastic about his work. He is a pleasant, friendly and thoughtful person. Based on my 
close contact with Dr. Khaled Abbas, I am certain that he will do very well in his life and future career. I 
do recommend him with no hesitance as an extremely valuable employer to any reputable organization.  
  

 
Dr. Mohammad Masoud Al Abdullah, Dean, 
College of Architecture and Planning,  
King Faisal University 
P.O. Box 2397 - Dammam 31451 - Saudi Arabia 
Correspondence email: alabdullah1963@yahoo.com  
Academic email: dean-architecture@kfu.edu.sa  
Tel: +966 3 8578206 
Fax : +966 3 8578739 
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